
Legislative Budget Proviso 
42.6. (HFDA: SC Housing Statewide Assessment)  

 
For Fiscal Year 2022-23, of the funds appropriated to the Housing Finance and Development 
Authority, $100,000 shall be used for a comprehensive statewide housing needs assessment 
prepared by the Darla Moore School of Business. The assessment must include the following: 

(1) a statement by the authority on housing policies and recommendations for South Carolina; 
and
(2) an evaluation and summary of housing conditions and trends in South Carolina broken 
down by geographic regions including, but not limited to, the Upstate, the Midlands, and 
the Lowcountry, including housing stock of all types and housing costs analyses, general 
population and household composition demographic analyses, and housing and demographic 
forecasts. 

The assessment also must include an evaluation of housing assistance needs that is based 
in part on the evaluation described in item (2). Further, the assessment must include a 
discussion of major housing issues, including housing production, housing and neighborhood 
conservation, housing for persons with special needs, fair housing and accessibility, and 
housing affordability. In preparing the assessment, the authority and the Darla Moore School 
of Business may obtain input from housing authorities, community-based organizations, the 
private housing industry, and other persons interested in housing assistance and development. 
A copy of the assessment must also be provided to the Chairman of the Senate Finance 
Committee and the Chairman of the House Ways and Means Committee by June 30, 2023.


